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12/09 - Mathletics
At Whitesboro

12/14 - PAC Meeting
At 5:30 p.m.

JSHS Media Center

12/15 - Mid Marking Period 2

12/22 - 01/01 - Winter Recess

01/06  -  Mathletics
At Oneida

A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SCHULTZ...
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Last evening’s Band and Chorus Candlelight Concert was
outstanding! Our junior high and senior high students
performed very well. It is so impressive to see how hard
our students worked to perform so well. This concert was
very well attended, and the audience appreciated their
performance. I especially would like to thank Mr. Button
and Mr. Buneo for their dedication to our students and for
making this concert come together. Their preparation and
work with the students truly showed in last night’s
concert.

Winter sports are now in full swing, and it has been great
to see our student-athletes playing with such dedication
and representing our school so well. We have such a wide
range of sports and it is good to see so many of our
students participate. I encourage you to come out and
support our student-athletes. The sports schedule is
located on our website at:
https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/18.

On November 30th, we had our unveiling of the eSports
after-school program, and there was a tremendous
amount of excitement for the program. At our next PAC
(Parent Advisory Council) meeting on Thursday,
December 14th, at 5:30 p.m., we will discuss the
implementation plan for eSports. All parents and
guardians are invited!

It was just recently announced that our spring musical
will be Beauty and the Beast! I look forward to seeing it in
March!

I hope you have a wonderful weekend!

Peter F. Schultz
Principal
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